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Minutes from IFC President’s Meeting – April 22nd, 2009 

   
• David Stiebel 

o AEPi “Dump for Dollars” 

� They are setting a cow loose on Kresge Lawn to raise money for charity.  
� Selling Raffle Tickets for 5 dollars each to bet on where the cow will defecate 

first. 

� Friday, May 8th from noon until 4 pm 
� Email stieb@mit.edu with any questions. 

• Nikolai 

o Senior Gift Committee 
� The Senior Class is attempting to get a 65% participation rate. 

• Dodd Gray 

o Pi Lambda Phi – Tech Tipoff 
o 3 on 3 Basketball Tournament 

o Sunday, May 3rd 

Presidential Report 

o Single Stream Recycling 

� You can get the ‘toters’ for free 

� The first month of collection is free 

� It will run approximately $25 a month. 

� They hope to start pick up by May 1st. 

o REX / Recruitment Agreement 

� Dorms haven’t been willing to negotiate 

� We have worked something out with Dean Colombo 

• The agreement this year will be a lot less restrictive than in the past. 

o Summer Safety 

� Make sure your summer president is being trained 

� Marlena will be compiling a list of summer president’s soon 

o Changes in the IFC 

� If you want something changed in the IFC, contact David Hutchings with your 

ideas. 

Vice-Presidential Report 

� No report. 

JudComm Report 

o CPW had three times as many violations this year as last year. 

Risk Management Report 

o Disappointed in the registration of CPW events 

� Those who didn’t register will be receiving warning letters 

o PartySafe Training 

� April 30th in the Z Center Media Room 

� Sign-up at cdsa.mit.edu 

Rush Chair Report 

o In order to change anything we need quorum at the Rush Chair meetings 

� We have yet to have enough attend. 

o Talk to you chapter about Clearinghouse 

� What does your chapter think about the system? 

Program Development Report 

o Greek Week 
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� Sunday starts  

o Pick up your t-shirts if you have not already 

o Sunday Night – Philanthropy Spotlight 

o Thursday Night – Dodgeball 

� Sign up  

o Pub Night Trivia has been moved to the 4th floor of the student center 

o Cash Prizes this year 

� Best Team 

� Best Fraternity 

� Best Sorority 

o web.mit.edu/gogreeek 

Executive Assistant Report 

o We are getting a new website that should be up this summer. 

Report from Marlena 

o Deadline for FSILG awards on Friday, April 24th 

o Deadline for IFC awards is on Friday, April 24th  

o Awards are presented on Monday, May 11th 

 

Amendment to the Constitutions 

• Amendment states that if a chapter loses IFC voting rights they also will lose the ability 

to have events. 

 


